
50 Novels Donated to School Library 

Canadian Matriculation Programme teachers at the 
Sekolah Menengah Bandar Sunway Library. 

It was a memorable event for the eighteen 
teachers from the Canadian Matriculation 
Programme in Sunway College when they visited 
Sekolah Menengah Bandar Sunway on 2nd 
August. The teachers, the majority from Ontario 
in Canada, got to experience what it is like to be 
in a high school in Malaysia. During the visit 
the teachers donated -from their own pockets -
fifty rewritten classic novels to the school library. 
Their hope is that many students will read these 
books many times and, as a result, develop a love 
of reading good books. 

Mrs Miriam Sharman 
Sunway Colles 
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